



I. Call to Order

Danielle Angotti, President, called to order the regular meeting of The Arc of West Central Colorado at 6:45 pm on March 16, 2016 at Delta Health & Wellness Center.

II. Role Call

The following board members were present:

Danielle Angotti, President; Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; Trey Gronenthal, Secretary; Mariah Emond and Nichole Kurtz.

The following board members were absent and excused:

Connie Loy, Treasurer; Christina Perry, Jacklyn Stamper, Carmella Russo and Morgan Davis.

Guests were Lance Boren and Jessica Maness.

III. New Business

Danielle Angotti, President and Mariah Emond announced to the chapter that The Arc of West Central Colorado had acquired more territory in our region and we now will be serving the complete seventh-judicial district.

The chapter discussed our annual Family Day event as a group and came to the conclusion that we should market the event as a membership and renewal event rather then a fundraising commission. We further discussed details including location, activities, licenses and fee's needed for the event. Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; was set forth to contact the City of Montrose for information.

Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; announced an event committee meeting in Montrose, CO on March 25, 2016 to determine our location for the annual Family Day as well as tour Montrose Pavillion for our fashion show fundraiser set for fall. Attendee's will include Danielle Angotti, President; Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; Trey Gronenthal, Secretary, Mariah Emond and Jessica Maness.

Danielle Angotti, President; requested an update on the support group previously discussed from Nichole Kurtz and Christina Perry. Nichole informed the chapter they had decided to schedule the group meetings for Friday evenings on a monthly basis. The location is set to be a conference room at Delta Memorial Hospital and the chapter suggested to expand to Montrose Memorial Hospital once the group has gained community presence. They had also decided to name the support group, "Holding Your Hand". The chapter suggested speakers and refreshments be funded by The Arc of West Central Colorado. (Continued to Page 2)

Danielle Angotti, President; motioned the chapter for an approval. Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; seconded that motion. The chapter requested Nichole Kurtz provided a budget for funding purposes. The Arc of West Central will later determine the approval of said funds.

Danielle Angotti, President and Mariah Emond presented their experiences at the Children's Hospital Ethics Conference, The Arc of Colorado's Annual Film Festival as well as the Administrative Lunch to the chapter and discussed the Film Festival being hosted by The Arc of Mesa County.

IV. Adjourning of Meeting

Danielle Angotti, President; called the meeting to be adjourned at 8:00 pm on March 16, 2016. Mitchell Gronenthal, Vice-President; seconded that motion. The next membership meeting is scheduled for April 6, 2016 at 6:30 pm at Delta Health & Wellness Center.